
 
 
 
 

         Authorization 
          Letter 
 
 
 
 

 
 
November 18, 2010 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
This is to certify that Bethel Engineering Services Ltd. located at KM 4, New Airport Link 
Rd (behind Chapel of Goodnews Church), off ABA-ph Express Way, Harcourt, Rivers 
State, Nigeria has authorization of Pigs Unlimited International, Inc., of the United States 
of America, to act as their local agent to quote, sell and supply pigs and pigging-related 
products.  Bethel Engineering Services Ltd. also receives our full technical support for any 
and all issues regarding the use of our products. 
 
In accordance with this authorization, Bethel Engineering Services Ltd. may take the 
required actions to enable Pigs Unlimited International, Inc. to be included on the approved 
vendors list for those companies offering invitations to tender for projects. 
 
This authorization letter is of a temporary nature, pending the establishment of a long-term 
agreement for commercial cooperation between Bethel Engineering Services Ltd. and Pigs 
Unlimited International, Inc., and will expire on January 1, 2012.  However, any contract 
awarded during the duration of this authorization will be honored by both parties until 
completed – even after the expiry of the authorization. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
A. Keith Wagner 
Vice President 
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